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Year 4 Homework Letter
Friday 9th December 2016


Fetcham Park,
Lower Road, Fetcham,
Surrey KT22 9HD


Enjoy your weekend, Mrs Fine, 
Miss Morris and Miss Mitchell. 
Our Learning This Week





In English this week, Year 4 have been continuing to write their sequels to our book ‘Farther’. Having edited and drafted them, they are now writing them up in neat. The children have produced some beautiful and emotive pieces of work. 


In Maths this week, we have been focusing on perimeter, measuring and converting between mm, cm, m and km. The children measured objects on the playground in the most appropriate scale (m for the playground, cm for the height of a fence) and then converted the measurement. 


In Art this week, our focus has been observational drawing.  Year 4 have been creating sketches using the technique of single line drawings and also, connected with our learning in RE; they studied pictures of the Nativity and practised sketching different Nativity scenes using only lines. 


In Science, the children have been applying their knowledge of states of matter to create a candle with holes in; melting wax and pouring it over ice – see the photo to see how our investigation went.








Homework


As normal, please make sure the children are reading every day and writing about their reading in the Reading Records. We also enjoy reading your comments as to how they are getting on.  


The English homework has been set to test the children’s skills at editing.  Your child should write out the text about St. Nicholas remembering to use capital letters, punctuation and paragraphs.  Oh, and don’t forget to correct the spelling mistakes!


Finally, Maths this week is titled ‘Balancing Equations’ – not as frightening as it may at first appear!  Each problem is an addition or subtraction sentence on either side of an equals sign.  These two sentences should balance – ie. be equal to each other.  The children will be using their knowledge of the inverse to work out what numbers should go in the empty boxes.














Following on from Miss Wood's recent newsletter, Mrs Cordey and the School Council want all of our parents to know that we ‘SAY NO TO BULLIES’. In a bid to achieve our 'Anti-bullying Gold Charter Mark', Mrs Cordey is setting up a stakeholder group and would welcome any parents who would like to get involved. Please contact her through the office or in the playground after school.





Dates for your Diary


16/12 – PTFA Christmas Fair 3.30pm – 5pm


20/12 – Christmas service at Christ Church 9.30am – 11am


20/12 – Christmas Lunch


21/12 – Last day of term, 3.15pm finish. 














